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Drop-in Center News

Happy New Year! | truly hope each of you enjoyed the holiday
season. | want to thank all of those who braved the weather and
attended our holiday party. What fun we had! Good food, good
friends and lots of smiles! Congratulations to Jeri Lange for being
our door prize winner. Please take time to view the pictures on
our Facebook page.

I'm excited to begin a new year of activities and events for our
Drop In Center. Our governing board will be meeting on January
12th. We continue to seek members for our board. A $25 stipend
is paid to all those in attendance. New faces and voices are
always welcomed!

We strive to provide for a comfortable and fun environment for
all to enjoy.

Thank you, Jodi T. for keeping our Center clean and sanitized.



Important Events and
Meetings

Contact: Drop-In Center Western Prairie LAC will be
125 Minnesota Ave. East Hours: meeting on January 17th at
Glenwood, MN 56334 11:00. Meeting will take place
(320) 634-0888 10:00 a.m.-3:00 at Western Prairie Human
Melanie Hanson, Program p.m. Weekdays Services in Glenwood.
Coordinator except Drop In Center governing
mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org Wednesdays. meeting will be on January

12th at 10:00 to be held at the
Drop In Center.

Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a Facebook
page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org)
We will be having BINGO, (with prizes) on January 9th and 23rd. Currently the prizes
for the "cover-all" games will be a $20 gift card to an area business.
On Tuesdays we continue to build enlightenment and support with "coffee talk".
Friendly conversation, good coffee and doughnuts!
On January 13th, we will have our sub sandwich lunch at the Center. Movie day will
be January 6th and 20th. Contact me with any suggestions of new release movies you
would like to see.
On January 27th, we will meet at Pizza Ranch at 11:00 in Glenwood for our activity.
Call me to by January 24 if you plan to attend in order to make the reservation.
Please contact me if you need transportation. Weather related cancellations will be
posted on our Facebook page.
| would love to develop more groups and activities. Please reach out tc me with any
ideas or inspirations you may have.



